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Dear Committee Members & Representatives,

I am an Oregon resident and a concerned parent, and I strongly oppose HB-3063. This bill takes away a parent’s
right to make medical decisions for their own child regarding vaccines. Parents should be given honest and clear,
unbiased scientific data about all vaccines (which is currently hard to come by) to help them make an informed
decision, and also keep the right to make that decision themselves.
Just like any medical procedure, getting vaccinations comes with risks. Over $4 billion has been paid out for vaccine
related injuries or deaths. Mandating any procedure with such risks is unethical. House Bill 3063 is unconstitutional,
as it also tramples on citizens’ religious rights. The hearing to decide on this bill needs to be fair, balanced and have
opposing viewpoints.

Thank you,
Courtney Willard
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